
Newsletter for December 2021 

 Walt's Notes 

 Hi Everyone!  This is our third Ad-

vent Season together.  How time flies. I 

continue to be grateful for our time togeth-

er and  for your graciousness.  I love and 

appreciate each of you.   

 This Advent Season we will be fo-

cusing on the prophecies surrounding the 

coming of the Christ Child.  Most of those 

prophecies can be found in the books of 

Isaiah and Micah.  We quote many of these 

passages at Christmas time without really 

coming to terms with their significance. 

 I so look forward to all of you join-

ing in worship this season.  This is a time 

of Joy.  John 3:17 tells us, ”For God sent 

not His son into the world to condemn the 

world, but that through Him the world 

might be saved.  Let’s celebrate!   Rev Walt 

Announcements 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Tuesday night Bible Study 

7:00pm at the church 

************ 

ALL CHURCH BREAKFAST            
Saturday, December 11,  

8:00am -Sagebrush 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON              
December 12                   
After worship 

CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICE     

December 24—6:00pm 



Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 
 

“The people walking in dark-

ness have seen a great light, on 

those living in the land of dark-

ness a light has dawned.”   Isaiah 

9:2      

 


